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BARRY SWENSON BUILDER BEGINS CONSTRUCTION ON NEW DMV LOCATION 

SAN JOSE, CA, May 23, 2014 – Barry Swenson Builder (BSB) has officially signed a lease, 
and has started construction on their vacant property located on 2222 Center Road. The property, 
comprising of 33,000 square feet, will be a brand new location for the California Department of 
Motor Vehicles. The State of California had been searching for a location upwards of 30,000 
square feet in a specific radius in the South Bay, and the 2222 Senter Road location was an ideal 
match for both requirements..  

"We believe this will be a great new location for a DMV,” Says David Gibbons, SVP of 
construction & development with BSB, “we are very pleased and excited to bring new life to this 
vacant building, as it will be a great addition to the area.” 

Previously a commercial laundromat, the facility fits an interior space plan designed to meet the 
specific needs of the area, meets specific parking requirements, and makes for an improved 
customer experience. Construction is set to be completed late 2014.	
  

About BSB: For over thirty-five years, Barry Swenson Builder has been a dynamic partner in 
building the Bay Area. Three generations of expertise, along with a proven Design-Develop-
Build platform, deliver an unparalleled level of creative design, quality developments and 
efficient construction practices. Throughout Northern California, BSB’s wide range of 
construction and development services is backed by decades of resources, referrals and sound 
business practices that have made BSB a respected leader in the community. !
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